This is a report from the meeting of Tuesday, September 6. We do NOT have official minutes. But, this should serve to attest to the meeting and items discussed.

The meeting was fragmented by a "break-down" in the Pastoral Council listing kept at Davidson College; so we had reduced communication and attendance. The Zoom recording that Andy tried to use was not effective.

Items Discussed:

- 1. Continuation of the P.C. retreat summary provided by Clark Ross.
- 2. Need for updates to the Pastoral Plan (it was decided that the meeting of October 4 would address that process).
- 3. Discussion about continuing steps in the Campus Planning Process. (Since Father Mark did not attend the meeting on September 6, Melinda indicated that she would convey the concerns of the group to Father Mark).

Clark Ross, Pastoral Council Chair